
Our Last Days in School! 

 

Friday 18th July am – Leaving Ceremony 

We will hold a leaving ceremony at 9.15am in 

the hall. We welcome you to join us through 

the hall doors at the back of school after you 

have dropped them off. The children can wear 

party clothes & sensible shoes (no crocs please). 

 

Afterwards, we would like to invite you to our classroom to look 

through our books and work from this year. This should finish at 

approximately 10.30am. 

 

Friday 18th July pm – Teddy Bears Picnis 

We will have a teddy bear’s picnic party in the 

afternoon so please send your child with their 

teddy and a picnic blanket/towel (if you have 

one). 

 

We ask for £1 towards the party please. 

 

Tuesday 22nd July 2pm – Nursery & Reception close 

 

Thank you for all your support this year, we hope you all have a 

lovely summer! 

EYFS Team 


